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During the spring semester of 2009 was my first semester at Pace University. So it felt as though between Football and school I was running around like a chicken wit its head cut off.  Also when I first stepped foot in to CIS I realized that this class is no joke.  I seen all the requirements that this course had and it seemed to make my head spin. I realized that I had numerous assignments that I had to complete during the week and chapter that were very long, as well as traveling about a half hour away every week. For someone’s first time at Pace it seemed to be overwhelming.  Also not to mention this is my first class that it seemed as though more work was done online and you basically serve as your own teacher at times.

As the semester progressed I Seemed to excel and I soon realized that as long is I managed my time this coarse would not be half as bad as I thought it would be.  I made sure that I had my blogs in on time, as well as tried to knock out my chapter summaries a few at a time so it would not all build up on me. As for the getting around to New Rochelle to the elderly home it was not that bad either. I say this because it taught me to network with other people so I could either carpool with other people, or give people rides.
The highlight to this coarse for me was teaching Mae Farrow at the Geriatric Home.  When I first met her we soon realized that we had a lot in common. For example she has family in Mount Vernon as well as I, and also before living in the Elderly home she lived in New Rochelle like me. I found that as her teacher as well as she learned from me, I learned from her as well.  She taught me the fact that the reason she never really tried to go on the compute is because she was afraid that she would break it.  All I had to do was reassure her that she wouldn’t break it and she soon became more comfortable.
Also when I taught her how to set up her email she seemed to amazed at the fact on how fast she could receive the messages, and she said it was much more efficient then sending regular mail and wished she could send emails everywhere. There were two things that were taught to her that she enjoyed the most. The first was the fact that we could take a picture on a digital camera, then transport it on to a computer astonished her. She could not seem to grasp the fact that the picture we have taken can be transported on the computer then sent as a attachment wherever she like.  At this point is when she realized that the lessons are all coming together.  But what I can say was the most remarkable experience for her was Google Earth.  Once I showed her the configuration of the program it seemed as though I couldn’t get her to do anything else.  When she typed in her old address in New Rochelle and she was able to show me her old apartment as well as her neighbors, it seemed as though I never seen her light up like that before.  What also made it special is when she was figuring out Google Earth the reporter was there and she had extra attention, and she was showing the reporter how to use the program and wowed her also.
Looking back I feel like this class was a great experience because not only did I learn about computer but I learned to develop skills in helping elderly people become computer literate. Hopefully Mae will keep up with what I taught her, and she will be able to send me emails whenever she likes to keep in touch.  But teaching a elderly person is by far the best experience in this class.
